Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

8th May 2017

To: Parents of:

Thomas, Joseph, Owen, Derin, Bethan, Toby, Aron, Connor CT

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child has been selected to play a friendly football match against St Whites Primary School on **Friday 12th May** at St Whites School. We need to be at St Whites School for 3.10 p.m. and should be ready to leave at 4.30 p.m.

Football shirts will be provided but all children will need the following:

- Shorts
- Football boots (suitable footwear for playing on a field)
- Trainers
- Socks
- Shin pads
- Coat
- Water bottle
- Goalie gloves (if needed)

(Parent/Guardian)

8 children will be attending and we are asking for parents to volunteer to transport children to and from St Whites School. Parents are welcome to stay and support our children.

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick